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Hi Joanna,

Please share the below and attachments with the hearing officer. 

Hi Marcia,

We met on Tuesday, 10/19/21 concerning my property 360 Wheelock Parkway East, St. 
Paul, MN 55130. We will have another meeting scheduled on 11/9.

 

I want to provide more supporting evidence concerning the egress windows in the lower 
unit. The egress windows do provide adequate space for an escape. The windows in the 
lower unit are very similar to the windows in the upper unit bedrooms, which are conforming 
to the egress building codes when the property was built in 1960.  

 

Attached are photos of the windows in the lower unit. In one picture, you will see that my 
husband is able to use the window as an egress and exit through the window. In addition 
there are photos from the upper unit bedrooms for comparison.

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Amy Her

On Fri, Oct 22, 2021, 7:45 AM Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
wrote:

Attached please find a letter regarding the above matter.  

 

Joanna Zimny

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
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